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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

The State Water Resources Control Board has Canceled the 
Public Hearing to Determine Whether to Revoke 

Permit 16764 (Application 23418) of 
Rancho Murieta Community Services District 

Unnamed Stream Tributary to the Cosumnes River in Sacramento County 
 
 
 

The canceled hearing was scheduled to commence on 
 

Tuesday, April 18, 2006 at 9:00 a.m. 
Joe Serna Jr./Cal EPA Building 

Sierra Hearing Room – Second Floor 
1001 I Street, Sacramento 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SUBJECT OF CANCELED HEARING 
 
The purpose of this hearing was to receive evidence that would have assisted the State Water 
Resources Control Board (State Water Board) in determining whether Permit 16764 (Application 
23418) of Rancho Murieta Community Services District (District) should be revoked.  By letter 
dated March 8, 2006, the District requested that the State Water Board revoke Permit 16764 and 
cancel the scheduled hearing. 
 
Questions concerning this notice may be directed to Jean McCue, Staff Engineer, at  
(916) 341-5351 or Barbara Katz, Senior Staff Counsel, at (916) 341-5192. 
 
 
 
 
Date:  March 10, 2006         

Song Her 
Clerk to the Board 

 


